
COVID-19 UPDATE

COVID-19 STATUS 

Covid cases are steadily rising across the country.

Los Angeles (SeaCamp) and Riverside (AstroCamp) Counties

have seen significant increase in cases over the past two

weeks.  

Los Angeles County has extended the mask requirement on

public transportation.   

With Memorial Day, graduations, and other end of school

year activities, we expect cases to continue to increase

making it a challenging start to our summer camp programs.

CAMPERS FLYING IN

 FLIGHTS - All campers flying to camp are REQUIRED to take a

rapid antigen test prior to their flight(s).  Rapid tests available

for purchase below.  

Any camper testing positive should postpone their flight and

rebook for another camp session - if space is available.  

MASKING

TESTING

 GDI intends to have campers wear masks as little as possible

this summer.  However, conditions may arise that require

campers to be masked for extended periods of time.  

Masking will be optional outdoors.

All campers will be REQUIRED* to wear masks indoors for the

first 4-5 days of camp until the second round of Covid

testing is completed.  If conditions warrant, masking indoors

will become optional.  

All campers should bring multiple high-quality and well-

fitting masks.  

*Unless campers present a mask exemption that is approved by

our medical director.

Due to the ever-changing nature of the Covid-19 pandemic we

reserve the right to modify protocols at any time.

ARRIVAL DAY – All campers are REQUIRED to test negative on

arrival day.  Sea Camp campers will test at the ferry terminal

before heading to Catalina and AstroCamp campers will test

upon arrival at our facility in Idyllwild.  

Any camper that tests positive for Covid-19 WILL NOT be

permitted to attend that session.  THIS INCLUDES ANY

CAMPERS THAT HAVE FLOWN IN. Therefore, it is imperative

for campers to limit contact, practice good masking, and test

before their session and flights. 

DURING CAMP - GDI will test campers on day 4 or 5 of camp

and if required due to exposure or if they are symptomatic. 

Any camper testing positive during camp will be REQUIRED to

leave camp within 24hrs of their positive test.  

GDI is not responsible for providing housing outside of our

facilities for any campers testing positive for Covid-19 if

denied entrance to camp or if required to leave because of a

positive test.  

Any international campers or those traveling long distance,

should have an alternative location for their child if they are

required to leave our facility. 
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GDI REGISTRATION LINK
CLICK LINK

OR SCAN 

QR CODE 

ALL CAMPERS MUST REGISTER AT THE LINK OR 
QR CODE BELOW.

-THIS IS REQUIRED FOR GDI TO CONDUCT ONSITE-
COVID TESTING. 

COVID-19 UPDATE

https://my.primary.health/r/guideddiscoveries?registration_type=participants


COVID-19 UPDATE

If you do not have access to rapid antigen tests, we have partnered with Heed Healthcare to

provide parents/guardians with a resource to  obtain pre-arrival tests.

Heed has at-home rapid tests available for $22 ($12/test + Shipping/Handling).  

To order one or more rapid tests please click on the link below.

NEED COVID-19 TESTS?

for your pre-arrival rapid antigen test! 

You can reference your order deadlines in the table below. 

Test kits will ship out the week after each order deadline.

If you have any questions regarding your order please contact the Heed Team,

clientsupport@heedhealthcare.com.

REGISTER HERE

REMEMBER - ALL CAMPERS FLYING IN ARE REQUIRED TO  TAKE A RAPID TEST BEFORE TRAVEL. 

http://emailto/
http://emailto/
https://hipaa.jotform.com/221395768856170


PLEASE limit camper interaction with others the week prior to their camp session.

PLEASE wear a high quality and well-fitting mask (N95/KN94/95) during travel to camp, especially on

airplanes - even though it is not required.

PLEASE test multiple times the week before coming to camp.

 If your child is sick in the week before they are due to arrive, PLEASE do not send them to camp.  

ONLY WITH A TEAM EFFORT CAN WE BE SUCCESSFUL THIS SUMMER! 

We will work with you to find the best financial solution for your family, including a refund if necessary. If

a COVID  positive camper attends camp and the illness spreads, we may need to shut down camp for up to

two weeks.  Shutting down camp for even one week will severely impact our ability to serve children in

future summers.  

PLEASE HELP US SERVE CAMPERS THIS SUMMER AND BEYOND BY BEING COVID SAFE!

COVID-19 UPDATE

If POSITIVE,  complete the Pre-Arrival Screening Form under Forms & Documents, check the

"Positive" box, input the test date, AND CONTACT CAMP DIRECTOR IMMEDIATELY.  

If NEGATIVE, complete the Pre-Arrival Screening Form under Forms & Documents, check the

"Negative" box, and input the test date. 

PRE-ARRIVAL TEST RESULTS

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Please complete the PRE-ARRIVAL SCREENING FORM under CAMPER ACCOUNT - 'Forms & Documents"
WITHIN 24HRS BEFORE ARRIVAL.


